
 

 
 
 

	 	

	
 
 
 
On Thursday, May 23, 2024, at 3:39PM, the Woodstock Fire/Rescue District responded to the 100 block 
of Cass Street, on the Woodstock Square, for the reported vehicle that struck a commercial building. 
  
Firefighters arrived within 3 minutes and observed a vehicle that had jumped the curb and struck a 
commercial storefront. Both the brick facade and vehicle sustained minor damage in the collision. An adult 
female driver was transported by ambulance to Northwestern Medicine Woodstock Hospital with minor 
injuries. 
  
The Woodstock Police Department is investigating the crash and any additional questions pertaining to 
the investigation (cause, fault, seat-belt use, speeds, etc.) should be referred to them. 
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